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Personnel Commission      Bulletin No. 09/10-001           February 5, 2010 
 
TO:  All District Personnel 
 
FROM:  Jeanne Batey, Director, Classified Personnel Services 
 
SUBJECT: “CALL AND SPECIAL MEETING - PERSONNEL COMMISSION –  

FEBRUARY 10, 2010” 
 
The Personnel Commissioners will hold a Special Meeting on Wednesday, February 10, 2010 at 
4:30 p.m., in the School Police Briefing Room.   
  
The next regularly scheduled Personnel Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, March 4, 
2010 at 4:30 p.m., in the Board of Trustees Room, located at 501 S. Santa Fe Avenue, 
Compton, CA  90221. 
 
Please adjust your calendars accordingly. 
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